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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
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WECTEC LLC 
3735 Glen Lake Drive 

Charlotte, NC 28208 
Tel: +1 980 859 8000 

10 CFR 21.21 

SUBJECT: INTERIM 10 CFR PART 21 REPORT REGARDING A PIPE SUPPORT FOR 
V. C. SUMMER UNIT 2 APlOOO® PROJECT 

This letter provides an interim report in accordance with 10 CFR 21.21 pertaini..'lg to a Passive 
Core Cooling System (PXS) pipe support that is being supplied for the V. C. Summer Unit 2 
APl 000® project. Based on information contained in a nonconformance and disposition report, 
a corrective action report, and an inspection report, it was found that a PXS pipe support was 
labeled in a manner that could have resulted in an SA240 Type 304L steel plate being used in a 
location where an A572 Grade 50 steel plate was required. 

Evaluation for reportability in accordance with 10 CFR Part 21 was not able to be completed 
within the 60-day evaluation period. It is currently expected that the evaluation of this condition 
will be completed by May 3, 2017. 

If you have any questions pertaining to this information, please contact Curtis Castell, Licensing 
Manager, at 980-859-6373. 

Sincerely, 

9~u__ 
David Durham 
President 
WECTECLLC 

cc: Regional Administrator, USNRC, Region II 




